﻿#NFBAR23 Success For You And Me With NFB, Job Fair

Make plans now to join the National Federation of the Blind of Arkansas, during State Convention, for our job fair, on the afternoon of Saturday, April 1st between 2:00and 5:00, in the Four Points by Sheraton Hotel, 925 South University Avenue, Little Rock, 72204.

The membership of the NFB of Arkansas have been putting together an exciting opportunity for all jobseekers who are blind or have other disabilities.

No pre-registration or convention fee is necessary, for job fair participants. Please sign in, at the registration table, so our #NFBAR23 Job Fair Committee may follow-up.  

The National Federation of the Blind promotes and educates the public about blindness. The main hurdle is not the lack of eyesight, it is the lack of information and education. It is our goal to change that in Arkansas.

For more information, contact
NFBAR President Nena Chadwick, at nchadwick@nfbar.org, or
#NFBAR23 Job Fair Committee Chair Cynthia Kiper, at cynthiakiper@gmail.com.

